
Auction Donations  

 
Homework Central is celebrating 25 years of tutoring students in the San 

Mateo Schools! To help kick off the next 25 years, on March 22, 2024, at 6:00 

pm, Homework Central will host a Gala at CuriOdyssey in San Mateo, CA. 

 

Can you help? We need silent and live auction items and welcome in-

kind donations. Auction items could be anything of value, like 

❖ gift certificates  

❖ event tickets  

❖ sports memorabilia  

❖ professional services 

❖ experiences  

❖ vacation homes  

❖ wine  

 

The auction would be a perfect place to showcase the products or 

services from your business.  

 

If you would like to donate an auction item, please contact Ofelia 

Delgadillo at odelgadillo@smhwc.org or Joan Rosas at 

jrosas@smhwc.org. 

 

*All proceeds go towards Homework Central's Tutoring and Literacy programs. 

We provide donation acknowledgement for in-kind donations. Homework Central 

is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, Tax ID 94-3368576 

 

With Thanks from Homework Central 
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